
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 10, 2010 
 
 
To:   GenFlex Authorized Distributors 
  GenFlex Licensed Contractors 
 
Subject: GenFlex Response to MRCA T & R Committee Advisory on TPO 
 
 
In February 2010, the Midwest Roofing Contractors Association’s Technical and 
Research Committee issued an advisory on TPO roofing membranes indicating that 
high solar loading and elevated temperatures may lead to the breakdown of the 
membrane in affected areas. To date, GenFlex has received no information from MRCA 
or the market that GenFlex TPO was the topic of this article. 
 
GenFlex TPO membranes have performed consistently throughout the years, with no 
known deterioration due to high solar loading and elevated temperatures. The 
ingredients used in GenFlex TPO, such as antioxidants, UV absorbers, light stabilizers, 
heat stabilizer, etc., have been carefully selected and tested to ensure the longevity of 
the product and roofing system. At this time, GenFlex has no immediate plans to 
implement any changes to its TPO formulation. 
 
GenFlex has a long history of delivering high-quality roofing membranes, and we 
continue to stand behind our products. We appreciate your continued support and trust 
in our company. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of GenFlex. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Marty Jolly 
National Sales & Marketing Manager 
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